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Half-Term Activity: Booster Days 
 
Dear Parents/Carer, 
 
As you will be aware, SAT’s are fast approaching us! In preparation for these tests, I would like to invite your 
child to attend one, some or all of our Booster Club days we will be holding in the Easter holidays. 
 
In this session we will develop skills which the children have learnt in class for Maths, SPaG and Reading, in 
order to ensure that your child is secure with their understanding to achieve the best they possibly can!  To 
break up the time, we will have plenty of active breaks, along with some biscuits /snacks and end the day with 
a game of hide and seek in school! The children who attended in the February half term seemed to 
thoroughly enjoy the session we prepared (especially the hide and seek at the end!). 
 
The Booster Days we will be running are below: 
 

 Monday 3rd April 9-1pm  

 Tuesday 4th April 9-1pm 

 Tuesday 11th April 8:30-11:30am 
 
Your child will not be having lunch. They do not need a packed lunch. Please feed them when they come 
home!  
 
If you wish for your child to attend, please ensure that the permission slip is completed by Thursday 30th 
March. 
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
Miss Henry, Miss Banks and Miss Snowdon.  
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